
 

Otterburn First School 

Pupil Premium 

2014 – 2015  £1300  

Each year, the Government gives a sum of money to each school based on the number of 

children receiving a free school meal. This grant is called the Pupil Premium. 

The Pupil Premium was introduced in April 2011 and is allocated to schools to work with 

pupils who have been registered for free school meals at any point in the last six years. 

Schools also receive funding for children who have been looked after continuously for more 

than six months, and children of service personnel.   

This money has been allocated to support initiatives to ensure pupils reach their full potential 

by improving their attainment and overcoming barriers to learning. 

 
 

 Phonics Intervention 

 Purchase of Ipad 

 The subsidy of trips and enrichment activities. 

 The provision of extra trips and visitors to the school to broaden horizons. 

 Promotion of self-esteem through encouraging participation in sport, music, 
drama and other activities in after school clubs and transport. 

 
Impact:  

 Full participation in events and enrichment activities including Daniel Weateritt 
Book Day experience. 

 Use of ipad to learning in classroom.  

 Phonics Intervention – impact completed full Read Write Inc program 
 


